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I am truly concerned for the well-being of chickens in battery cages and find it 
extremely cruel that this is still happening and want to give a voice to those 
innocent sentient beings that don't deserve to be treated with such cruelty and for 
all those suffering in the the entire egg industry  
Please stop this from happening. Humans should not harm anyone  
Hope you can find compassion and make a positive difference  
Thank you for listening 
 


